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Dear guests, clients, service providers and friends of Rooisand Desert Ranch,

– Christmas –
A time to pause and reflect on the important things

We were hoping to be able to report on good rains and flowing rivers, but realized, upon
reflection, that we have been blessed with a successful and eventful passed year!

THANK YOU for contributing to an amazing 2019 – we really look forward to shaping an
equally splendid 2020 with you!

Stay safe!
Best wishes from

The Dainat Family
and the ROOISAND Team


